

Greenhead CE Primary School Newsletter

Newsletter No. 10 16/11/18

West Tyne Federation of Schools

Headteacher-Mrs Sarah Hutchinson

BA (Hons) Primary Education

Greenhead Brampton CA8 7HB Tel 016977 47347

61 0103// 4/34/

admin@greenheadprimary.uk

Mrs Hancock & Miss Reynolds's Menu w/c 19/11/18 (Please note: this menu may be subject to change)

Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
Chicken Burger, Wedges & Salad Or Jacket Potato with Cheese or Beans	Potatoes & Carrots	Yorkshire Pudding, Potatoes & Peas Or	Sausage, Mash & Beans Or Pasta with Cheese or Tuna	Fishcake, Chips & Peas Or Baguette with Ham or Cheese
Scone with Jam & Cream	Fruit Salad		Strawberry Shortcake	Oaty Biscuit & Fruit Juice
Fresh Fruit/Yoghurt	Fresh Fruit/Yoghurt	Fresh Fruit/Yoghurt	Fresh Fruit/Yoghurt	Fresh Fruit/Yoghurt



Stars of the Week



Reception/Class 1 – Molly for using her phonics to help her write sentences

Class 2 – Kate for her fantastic Power Point presentation she did for homework

Virtues & Values - Aidan S for kindness for helping a member of staff

Headteacher's Award – Jessica J- For working really hard in Science, asking inquisitive questions and producing some excellent written work- well done!

Newspaper club

The children in Years 5 and 6 started a newspaper club at dinner times this week with Mrs Hutchinson. This will happen every fortnight and the children will have short tasks to complete before their next editors' meeting. Their work will be sent off to the Parish magazine every month to be published. The children have responded positively to this task and are keen to share their thoughts and opinions about the work they do in school with their local communities.

Attendance w/c 10/9/18				
Reception	100%			
Year 1 Year 2`	100% 93.3%			
Year 3	100%			
Year 4	100%			
Year 5 Year 6	100% 97.5%			
Teal o	97.5%			
Overall	97.9%			

Learning Achievements

Reception/Class 1: this week we have been interviewing eyewitnesses to see if anyone had seen the spaceship crash and writing our incident reports. In Maths we continue to work on shape. We helped to make Pudsey biscuits for Children in Need day.

Class 2: this week the children have been creating their own predator leaflet full of interesting facts and pictures. The children used Open Office to design and create their leaflet and the finished results are certainly worth a read! In Maths the children have been dividing using the long division method, multiplying and rounding. Food chains were created in Science and the children made Pudsey biscuits in a whole school bake. Another very busy week.

For more information please look on our website and Facebook page.

Year 2 and 3 football

Well done to the children who took part in the tournament. We were getting regular updates during the course of the afternoon and the children used their skills and positive attitude to make great progress- well done everyone!

Children in Need

Thank you all for being spotty this week! As always, fantastic participation and we raised £67 for this worthy cause.

Wanted!

Empty 2 litre coke/lemonade bottles please so we can repair our greenhouse.

Staffing

Mr Livings will continue to be absent from his post at Henshaw. In the meantime Mrs Philipson will be covering the Key Stage 1 class there full time supported by Mrs Hall and Miss Mowbray. Mrs Shepherd will be working at Greenhead on a Monday and Tuesday and taking on the role of cover teacher and leading interventions.

School visitors

Mr Shearsmith, our School Improvement Partner, visited both schools this week and was very impressed with the children's knowledge, work in books and behaviour. Well done everyone!

School Trips

A reminder that KS2 will be visiting Kielder Birds of Prey Centre on Thursday, 22nd November (they can take spending money with them if they wish - maximum £5).

Reception and KS1 will be visiting the Life Centre on Friday, 23rd November (no spending money required). Please return the permission slip and voluntary contribution by Monday, 19th November if you have not already done so.

Coffee Morning

A reminder that we will be holding a coffee morning in the Methodist Hall, Haltwhistle on Saturday 24th November from 9.30am onwards. We would be grateful for any raffle prizes, bric-a-brac, tombola prizes and unwanted toys.

We look forward to seeing you there!

Yours,

Sarah Hutchinson Executive Headteacher